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www.agarwalpackers .com

PUNJAB TO MUSCAT (OMAN)

From: Ajay Joshi <ajayjoshi2006@googlemail.com>

Date: Wed, Mar 16, 2016 at 11:28 AM

Subject: Thank you!

To: Rajesh Gupta <rajesh.gupta@agarwalpackers.com>

Dear Mr Gupta,

I write to you to express my admiration and complete satisfaction with the first stage of the 

move of household goods from Hoshiarpur to Muscat, Oman, that you are undertaking for 

us. I cannot praise highly enough the work ethic and professionalism of your entire packing 

team lead by Mr Manoj Gupta. The care and attention to detail in packing each and every 

item has been exemplary. The patience and time Mr Gupta and his team, notably, Mr 

Bhaskar, left my family and myself completely relaxed to get on with all the other tasks at 

hand with our move.

Moving house can be a stressful time for an individual and his family. I must say that the way 

your packing team, lead by Mr Gupta, took charge of everything made my work very easy. 

You should be training the so called first rate packers and movers of the western world, with 

whom I have had many encounters and about whom, the less I say, the better!

Many thanks once again.

Kind regards,

Ajay Joshi & Samreen Uppal.
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